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I strongly support voters having to produce ID at polling booths. One can only wonder as
to why the new Labor government is wanting to remove the requirement and so open
the floodgates once again to voter fraud. It’s obvious that the new Labor government
does not believe in one person one vote, but one person and as many votes as they can
get away with. I STRONGLY OPPOSE THE BILL TO DO AWAY WITH VOTER’S ID AT THE
POLLING BOOTH.
 
Rev Guido Kettniss
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